
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Newsletter No. 15 – 21 December 2016 
 

Thank you to all parents who supported the PTFA Christmas Raffle.  The winners were as 

follows: 

First Prize – Ticket No.477 (£50 Voucher) Brian Marriott.  Second Prize – Ticket No.752 

(Christmas Hamper) D Nicholson.  Third Prize – Ticket No.1039 (Champagne and 

Chocolates) Clare McCrory. 

On behalf of the PTFA I would like to thank everyone who contributed to raising funds via the 

Christmas Raffle 2016. 

The Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital 

A very big thank you to everyone who raised funds for this very worthy cause.  The amount 

raised will be revealed when we return to school after the Christmas Holidays. 

All Hallows Spring Ball 

This event will take place at Leyland Golf Club on Saturday 29 April 2017.  Tickets are 

£45.00 and available from Mrs Caunce at debi.caunce@btinternet.com 

CHRISTMAS LITURGY TIMES IN OUR LOCAL PARISHES 

Advent Service of Reconciliation 

St Teresa's on Monday 19 December at 7.00 p.m.  Many pupils took up the opportunity to 

go to confession during the first week of Advent.  Those who did not get the chance to 

celebrate the sacrament may wish to attend this service in the parish – a helpful way of 

preparing for the coming feast. 

Christmas Mass Times 

Christmas Eve:  

5:00 p.m. St Teresa's  

6:30 p.m. St Oswald's 

7:00 p.m. St Mary Magdalen's 

10:00 p.m. St Teresa's  
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Christmas Day:  

8:30 a.m. St Oswald's  

10:00 a.m. St Teresa's  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


